
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

LOCAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN  

FOR  

FRIO COUNTY, TEXAS 

The Nueces River Authority is seeking responses to Request For Qualifications NRA-23-09 – Local Hazard 

Mitigation Plan for Frio County, from firms experienced in planning and development hazard mitigation 

plans. Responses addressed to John J. Byrum II, Executive Director, Nueces River Authority, will be 

received at 539 S. Highway 83, Uvalde, Texas 78801, on or before 3:00 PM, January 31, 2024. Interested 

Firms, Corporations, Partnerships or Individuals may obtain electronic copies of the documents including 

instructions and forms by registering and downloading from the CivCast website at 

https://www.civcastusa.com. 

https://www.civcastusa.com/

